
Respect  Responsibility  Co-operation 
 Nyernangurrang nyumangurrang katimang nyuman Kurrek Wamba Wamba Perrepa Perrepa Kuli Pakaya-puk Mim kilayitya kiki. 

We would like to pay our respects and acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land, the Wamba Wamba and Perrepa Perrepa people 
and also pay respect to Elders both past and present. 

 

 
1 February 2024 
 
Dear parent/caregiver,  
 
A Special Religious Education (SRE) program is available at Deniliquin High School and taught 
by an authorised representative of an approved religious organisation. Students in Years 7 and 
8 have the option to participate in the SRE program with Mrs. Penny Fowler. The series of 
lessons is grounded on a mainstream Christian ethos and implemented during one period on 
Fridays throughout the school year. 
 
Additional details of the SRE program offered at the school are available from the SRE provider 
Penny Fowler. The program coordinator is Mr. Michael McKeon, Learning and Support Teacher. 
 
If you wish your child to participate in SRE, please complete the attached permission 
note and return it to the Front Office. 
 
Students continue in the same arrangement each year unless a parent/caregiver provides a 
written request to Mr. McKeon to vary their SRE nomination or withdraw their child from SRE. 
Students not involved in SRE pursue appropriate school activities including reading, typing, 
independent study or homework. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 

 
Michael McKeon 
SRE Coordinator 
Learning & Support Teacher 
Deniliquin High School 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I wish my child to participate in Special Religious Education at Deniliquin High School from the 
commencement of 2024. I acknowledge that this program will be delivered by an approved 
provider and taught by Mrs. Penny Fowler. I understand that I may withdraw or vary my consent 
by furnishing a written request. 
 
Student Name: ___________________________________  Year: ____________ 
 
Signature of Parent/Caregiver: _______________________  Date: ___________ 

 

 
 
 

Harfleur Street 
PO Box 517 
Deniliquin NSW 2710 
 
Principal – Mr. Glen Warren 
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